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We have organized a Workshop Programme on “How to reduce the expenditure 

drastically in chemistry practicals” on 19th   September 2016 for the UG and PG students of 

our college. Dr. S. Murugan, Head of the Chemistry Department, S.T. Hindu College, 

Nagerkovil was the resource person for the workshop programme. First year B.Sc., and M.Sc., 

students (120 students) were allowed to participate in the programme. Few staff members also 

participated in the programme. 

The Inaugural programme was conducted in Bharathi Hall at 10.00 am. After 

Invocation, Mr. Ashline Xavier of I-M.Sc., Chemistry welcomed the Chief Guest and the 

gathering.  Dr. S. Ravi, Head, Department of Chemistry briefed about the importance of the 

programme. Then the resource person Dr.S.Murugan gave a power point presentation for one 

hour about the procedures to be followed in doing the experiments, stressing the need to reduce 

the expenditures in chemistry practical’s. Once the presentation was over we moved to the 

Chemistry Laboratory for practical demonstration. The students also tried many experiments 

and the message was well received. The demonstration continued till the evening (4.30 pm). 

Finally Mr. G. Sathiya Surya from I-B.Sc., Chemistry delivered the vote of thanks. 

 

Dr. S. Ravi, Head, briefed about the importance of the workshop programme at 

Bharathi Hall 



 

 

Dr. S. Murugan, makes a Demonstration in the Chemistry Lab 

 

 

 
 


